
From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: CrR3.1 and 7.8
Date: Thursday, September 30, 2021 8:08:20 AM

 
 

From: lisa.mulligan84@gmail.com [mailto:lisa.mulligan84@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 29, 2021 7:47 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: CrR3.1 and 7.8
 
External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State
Courts Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are
expecting the email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you
are asked to validate using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the
incident.

 

Dear Erin Lennon,
 
I am writing in support of the proposed amendments to CrR 3.1 and 7.8. These amendments will
help people who have already been unjustly convicted obtain the relief they deserve.  In order to get
an attorney, people are being required to file motions related to indigency and the merits of their
claim. But most non-lawyers don’t know how to do that.  Requiring people who have already been
wronged by the state to jump through these legal hoops adds insult to injury.  Please adopt the
proposed amendments.
 
Sincerely yours,
 

Lisa Mulligan
Criminal Defense Attorney
705 Second Avenue, Suite 1300
Seattle, WA 98104
(206) 707-9361
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